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AmaSing Aspire Concert – Thursday 8th July 2023 at Chester FC Stadium 
 
 
Year 3 and 4 are delighted to be taking part in the AmaSing/ Chester FC Aspire 
Project this year and will be performing at the Stadium on Thurday 8th July 2023. 
AmaSing Aspire is about embracing change, removing negativity, learning to be 
confident, to be authentic, to try new things and grab onto new opportunities. 
Ambassadors from our school have worked alongside specialists in song writing, 
dance and art to create an original song, and the children have been learning 8 
additional songs and dances, all to be performed at the concert. 
 
The songs the children have been learning can be accessed at the following address: 
https://amasing.org.uk/2023-aspire/ 
 
Visit the Aspire resources section on the website then register using an email, create 
a username and password, and you will have access to all of the songs, backing 
tracks, lyrics and dance moves. 
 
 
This event will take place from 6pm with the children attending earlier in the day for 
rehearsals. We would really love to see all of our children participate in it, therefore 
we ask for your support in allowing your children to attend. Please could you indicate 
by Friday 19th May whether you would be willing for your child to attend this event 
as we need to let the organisers know how many children will be attending. 
 
 
You will be invited to watch the concert, tickets are going on sale in June and we will 
let you know when they are available to purchase. These will cost approximately 
£13.50. To keep costs as low as possible, we will be organising a coach to transport 
children to the event, which will incur a small cost, but will be expecting the children 
to be picked up from the event at the end of the night from an agreed location. 
 
We will provide further information regarding what the children will need to wear, 
what they will need to bring with them, and how you can access your tickets closer 
to the date. 
 

mailto:head@wittonwalk.cheshire.sch.uk


 

       
     

We really hope you agree that this will be a fantastic opportunity for the children, a 
chance to be part of this amazing project and showcase their fantastic talents. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Mogford & Mrs Parr 


